From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Date: Friday, May 13, 2022 3:20:06 PM
Maged Andraous

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 1:57 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-05-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0049

-- Name --
Maged Andraous

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am sure that Milton Hydro have enough profits and that does not really need to increase the rates for Milton
residents who already struggle to survive with the crazy increase in Gas prices and the inflation in every single day
to day needs.

Please do not allow the increase to happen as it affects the life of thousands of people who live on a day to day basis.

Thank you in advance

-- Attachment --





